
Police National Headquarters
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand. 
Telephone: 04 474 9499. Fax: 04 498 7400. www.police.govt.nz  

       IR-01-25-3884

25 February 2025   

Sam I 
fyi-request-29875-962f34c6@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Sam 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request, which was transferred to Police 
on 3 February 2025, in which you requested: 

I would like to obtain all the locations of UHF and VHF FENZ Radio cell tower locations 
in Northland, Auckland and Hamilton Regions. And if possible, the coverage ones/areas 
that the tower covers. And the frequency of each tower if applicable. 
Updated Note: 
Refining the UHF and VHF Cell Tower Locations include: 
Northland - Whangarei District, Kaipara District, Far North District 
Auckland - Whole of Auckland 
Hamilton - Hamilton Central Area, (Not including Waikato Rural) 

The information requested is withheld pursuant to section 6(c) of OIA, as the making available 
of the information would be likely to prejudice the maintenance of the law, including the 
prevention, investigation, and detection of offences, and the right to a fair trial. 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the 
response to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Matt Winter 
Executive Director – Chief Information Officer 
New Zealand Police   
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